
If you want to talk to someone, there are lots of Staff here to help. 
You could try:

You can speak to any trusted adult in School.

If you do have a particular safeguarding concern please contact 
one of the designated members of Staff for Child Protection  by 

email, at pastoralheads@kings.peterborough.sch.uk

It is their job to ensure that all members of
The King’s School Family are safe
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